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Upcoming Dates
September 2/3/4 – Ballet Bootcamp
September 6 - CPT Kick Off
September 8 – Classes begin 
September 21 - PAC AGM
September 30 - No classes 
October 2 - 8 week session classes begin
October 5 - The Collective Intensive 
October 13 - Thanksgiving, classes as usual
October 18 - Bottle Drive 
October 15 – Costume deposit deadline
October 22 - Solo costume order deadline
October 31 – No classes
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Our office will be open
Tuesday-Thursday

3:00-6:30 and 
Saturdays 9-12

starting September 9

Any questions?
Check our Student Handbook on our website for

information including our calendar and what to wear
to class, for example: all Hip Hop students must be

wearing clean, indoor shoes.

Never hesitate to e-mail us at info@carlsons.ca with
any questions you may have.

Welcome to a fantastic new
season of dance!

Whether it’s your first year or your 71st
year dancing at Carlson’s, we are so 

happy you are here!

It's been a busy summer! 
Big thanks to all those that made it to 

The 39 Days of July, summer classes and fundraisers.

Remember, classes start September 8th

 It's time to start solos!
Thinking about doing a solo this year? At Carlson's we
are proud to offer this opportunity to all students! Let

us know if we can help you connect with a teacher
and never hesitate to ask your questions.

Congratulations to our
students that performed in

Disneyland!

We will be closed
September 30th on
National Day for 

Truth and Reconciliation.

Be sure to join us in our VIP Facebook group
"Carlson's Daily" and follow us 
on Instagram @carlsonsdance 

Are you on

social media?



Fundraisers

Stock up on yummy soup mixes from 
Mitchell's Soup Co. while helping our students and PAC
raise funds for Nationals in Niagara, future educational

trips and other studio fun!
.

Ordering is easy, just use the link sent by e-mail, check
our social media posts, or order directly from your

favourite dancer traveling to Niagara.

Order deadline is October 15

We have some very popular classes at
Carlson’s and we love it!

At our Sherman Road studios we ask everyone to please park behind
or in front of 3272-3276 Sherman Rd. At times you will see the parking

lot very full and it might be easier to drop off older students. 
         

Additional parking can be found along the side of the building. Please do not
use parking spaces in front of other establishments. During our busiest

times you may need to double park with a friend at the front of the studio, or
along Sherman Road. 

Students will be entering and exiting from the dressing rooms located at the
back of the building.  Please drive carefully.

It’s almost soup season!

Upcoming frundraisers include a Bottle Drive, Krispy Kreme donuts 
and more in October - more information to come!

Nationals in NiagaraNationals in Niagara
We are excited to invite all students of  Carlson's School of  Dance to join us on an amazing trip to

Niagara in July 2026! Summit Nationals includes convention classes, competition opportunities, and
many fun events. We recommend students train minimum 5 hours a week to be prepared for Summit

Nationals, but all levels of  training are welcome.  

All information has been sent in a previous e-mail, but let us know if  you need it again. 

Deposit of  $200 is due September 10.
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